
 

Our HVAC project requires a 15x15’ cement pad for a ground level condensing unit on the west side of 

the building.  After reviewing the site, we recommend placing that south of the bell structure and SW of 

outcropping for the back stairs.   

If you know of any restrictions, or would like to make any recommendations regarding clearance 

between this pad and the bell tower or building, please communicate that to Tena Sunde, Library 

Director, as soon as possible.   

(Please note that the square depicting placement of the cement pad is not to scale.) 


